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Dear Parent/Carer,





�





Golden Certificates for the week ending 07/10/2016


Reception ~ George English-�                  Jones�Year 1 ~ Patrick Collins�Year 2 ~ Alfie Rawlings-Brown


Year 3 ~ Maddie Tarne


Year 4 ~ Lincoln Yates


Year 5 ~ Isabella Maloney�Year 6 ~ Sam Ackroyd


All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last week.





�





Good to be Green week ending 07/10/2016


Reception ~ Jack Price�Year 1 ~ Luke Lomas�Year 2 ~ Lucas Pilkington


Year 3 ~ Connie Timmins


Year 4 ~ Daisy Carroll


Year 5 ~ Chloe Ferns�Year 6 ~ Thomas Gallagher�Well done to all children who keep the Golden Rules all week and whose names are entered in the class raffle. 





�





VIP’s this week


Our VIP’s this week wearing the red sweatshirts will be:


Reception ~ Emily Mottershead�Year 1 ~ Constance Hobin-Nolan


Year 2 ~ Maya Dee


Year 3 ~ Cameron Baines


Year 4 ~ Amber Durbin�Year 5 ~ Emily Cran-Crombie


Year 6 ~ Matthew Pownall (cont.)
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Attendance week ending 07/10/2016


Reception ~ 98.57%


Year 1 ~ 99.33%


Year 2 ~ 99.63%


Year 3 ~ 100%


Year 4 ~ 98.57%


Year 5 ~ 94.74%


Year 6 ~ 97.50%


Well done to Year Two and Year Three, our Key Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 





�





Lunchtime Golden Table�The winners for last week were:


Reception ~ Aleksander O’Brien�Year 1 ~ Billie Knight


Year 2 ~ Briley Hargreaves


Year 3 ~ Will Bagnall


Year 4 ~ Daisy Carroll


Year 5 ~ Isabella Maloney


Year 6 ~ Beatrice Moore





��





Winning House


Mallory and Green with 190 House Points, Wilfrid 184 and Griffin 180.�Well done to Mallory and Green our joint winners!�


�





Pen Licences�Pen licences were awarded to Guy Abbott, Sienna Hibbert and Riley Brocklehurst.�Well done!
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�


�Times Table Champions�Times Table Certificates have been awarded to:�~ Annie Barker (x11)�~ Sam Ackroyd (x11)�~ Emily Ancell (x8)�~ Hannah Ashworth (x11)�~ Jessica Evison-Williams (x11)�~ Oscar Fogg (x3)�~ Thomas Gallagher (x11)





Sincere Thanks�Sincere thanks to the parents who made it possible for their child to sing in our special choir on Saturday at the Victory Hall. Our children sang three beautiful songs at Mrs Cooper’s tribute evening which raised a large amount of money for Cancer Research. The evening was as sell out and the choir received many compliments on their polished performance. Mrs Cooper’s son commented on how proud I must feel of our choir. I am very proud of all our children and the fact they use their talents to bring pleasure to others. I am also grateful to the staff who encourage children to develop their talent by providing clubs and opportunities on a daily basis.





�





Fieldwork Workshop�Mrs Millington’s Year 1 class enjoyed a Fieldwork Workshop in the school grounds, ‘Making the Most of your School Grounds’. The pupils made dream catchers and tree guardians. They loved it!





This Week in School�Individual School Photographs�These were taken today by Academy Photography. Later in the school year, class photographs will be taken. Some parents like to give photographs as Christmas gifts so we ask that orders are promptly returned to avoid disappointment. The deadline issued is the date the photographs are collected from school. �                                              PTO














                  


                      










































































                                            








 
























































Faith Day�There is a whole school Faith Day this Friday in school. All classes will study an Autumn Festival from a variety of faiths. Children will work in year groups for the day.





Dates for the Future�


Open Morning for parents with children ‘rising 5’ is on Monday 17th October (9:30-11:15am) in the school hall.





Parents Evenings ~ Monday 14th & Tuesday 15th November (detailed notes will be issued nearer the dates).





Infant Nativity (Y1 & 2) ~ Tuesday 20th December (9:30am) in St. Wilfrid’s Church.





Reception Class Nativity ~ Wednesday 21st December (9:30am) in the school hall.





Junior (Y3-6) Nativity Service ~  Tuesday 20th December (6:30pm) in St.Wilfrid’s Church.





Spooky Disco�The PTA are running a Spooky Disco. There are notices up around school and a flier to order tickets is going home tonight. The disco is fancy dress and there will be two prizes, one for KS1 (R, Y1, Y2) and one for KS2 (Y3-6). Tickets are £5 and include food and a drink. Last date for ticket ordering is 22nd October. All PTA profits are for our childrens’ benefit.�The Disco will start promptly at 4:30pm and end at 6:30pm (we have to clear the Victory Hall and set up for Bingo). We need as much help from parents as possible for clearing up.





The PTA (Friends of Mobberley) met last Wednesday evening and again in school on Thursday morning with myself. It was lovely to see some new faces from parents in our Reception Class who have agreed to run the sweet stall at the disco. Thank you for your support. Everyone is welcome at meetings.





The next big event after the Spooky Disco will be the Friends of Mobberley Christmas Fair and Santa will be there! This event is on Friday 9th December so please bring your family and friends along. Any parents wanting a table for the fair should speak to the PTA as soon as possible.





 





MOPS NEWS





AS AUTUMN WRAPS US IN HER COLOURFUL COAT THE CHILDREN HAVE BEEN BUSY REFLECTING THIS LAST WEEK IN THEIR GOLDEN, BROWN AND YELLOW AUTUMNAL PICTURES. WHEN WE OPEN OUR MOPS CUPBOARD DOORS LOTS OF MINI SCARECROWS NOW TUMBLE DOWN. THEY HAVE BEEN CAREFULLY CRAFTED BY SOME OF OUR CHILDREN OVER THE LAST COUPLE OF WEEKS. HOWEVER THEY WILL SOON BE MAKING THEIR WAY TO YOUR HOMES AND WE HOPE THAT YOU APPRECIATE ALL THE EFFORTS THAT THE CHILDREN HAVE PUT INTO THEIR INDIVIDUAL WORK. WELL DONE MOPS CHILDREN. 🍂🍂🍂🍂🍂🍂





THE MISTY DAYS THAT GO HAND IN HAND WITH THIS TIME OF YEAR CONJURES UP PICTURES OF WITCHES AND BROOMSTICKS, MAGIC AND MYSTERY. 🕸🎃🕸🎃🕸 NOT TO LET AN OPPORTUNITY PASS US BY THE MOPS CRAFT THIS WEEEK WILL BE TO MAKE WITCHES AND WIZARD'S HATS FOLLOWED BY PEG DOLL WITCHES NEXT WEEK.





WE SHOULD LIKE TO REMIND ALL PARENTS / CARERS ONCE AGAIN THAT ALL MOPS REGISTRATION DETAILS NEED TO BE UPDATED EACH YEAR, SIGNED AND DATED. PLEASE CALL INTO THE SCHOOL HALL TO DO THIS IF YOU HAVENT ALREADY DONE SO.





ALSO TO REMIND ALL PARENTS / CARERS THAT MOPS FLEXIBILITY LIES IN PARENTS / CARERS INFORMING MOPS STAFF TO ANY CHANGES IN YOUR CHILDS PERMANENT BOOKING, ANY TIME THE WEEK PRIOR UP UNTIL 6PM FRIDAY.


FULL CHARGES ARE APPLICABLE IF YOUR CHILD IS ABSENT DUE TO SICKNESS.





IF PARENTS / CARERS HAVE ANY GENERAL QUESTIONS, OR WISH TO REGISTER THEIR CHILD AT MOPS, THEN PLEASE RING 0775 9563603.





THANK YOU











Pastoral Care�Our Y6 House Captains and Deputies will lead their first ‘House Meetings’ today. There are four Houses in school and they are Green, Mallory, Wilfrid and Griffin. Your children will discover the origin of their House names and the importance of working together as a team.





Chester Cathedral Pilgrim Days�Year 5 are at Chester Cathedral for their Pilgrim Days trip on Tuesday 11th October. They will be accompanied by Mrs Anderton and Mrs Eadie . They will join other children across the diocese in a variety of workshops.��Cheshire East SENCo Conference�Miss Lightfoot will attend this on Tuesday in her role as Special Needs Co-ordinator.





Non Statutory Governing Body Meeting�This takes place on Tuesday at 5:30pm in school. The Chair of Governors is Mrs H. Mountney and the Vice Chair is Mrs N. Whiteley. The two Parent Governors are Mr P. Tarne (father of Maddie in Y3 & Rosalie in Y1) & Mrs J. O’Donoghue (mother of Amy in Y6 & Ella in Y3). Mrs Eadie is our Foundation Governor (church link) along with Father Ian. Our Local Authority Governor is Mr J. Macrae and our Community Governor is Mr A. Macleod. Teacher Governors are Mrs Owen and Miss Lighfoot. There are 10 governors in total who meet as a full governing body twice a term. Governors are also on sub committees and meet termly in small groups to review Curriculum, Personnel, Finance & Buildings.





Welcome�On Wednesday Father Ian will bring a visitor with him to collective worship, the new Methodist Minister, Scott Manning. I am hoping that Scott will join us from time to time for worship in school. Father Ian leads worship every Wednesday.





RE Network Meeting�Mrs Whalley is attending an RE Network Meeting on Wednesday for RE Leaders to review the syllabus in schools.





Safeguarding Briefing�Mrs Owen is at the Headteachers’ Safeguarding Briefing on Thursday afternoon at Elworth School, Sandbach.
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